201 10 ’ TRIGBUNTY 54%456804 q P2i2

To Whom It May Concern, 07-07-2010

This email confirms that National Van Lines of Florida Inc. is changing its business address
to from 1830 5. Ocean Dr. Hallandale Beach Florida 33009 to 5781 SW 88" Terrace Cooper City
Florida 33328, : :

Thank you, Ve
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Ashton Roedel
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